LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
	AND OPPORTUNITY FOR WRITTEN COMMENT

In accordance with the requirements of the Illinois Health Facilities Planning Act and 77 Illinois Adm. Code Part 1130, Notice is given of a Public Hearing on the discontinuation of Advocate Trinity Hospital, 2320 East 93rd Street, Chicago, Illinois (Project #25-002).    

The Public Hearing is to be held by the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board pursuant to the Illinois Health Facilities Planning Act.  The Hearing is open to the public and will afford an opportunity for parties at interest to present written and/or verbal comment relevant to the project.  All allegations or assertions should be relevant to the need for the proposed project and be supported with two copies of documentation or materials that are preferably printed or typed on paper size 8 1/2" by 11".

The Hearing will be held on Monday April 7, 2025, beginning at 1:00PM  
at the
Compassion Baptist Church
2650 E 95th St, Chicago, IL 60617

For additional information call (217) 782-3516 (TTY # 800-547-0466 for hearing impaired only).

NOTICE:  THIS MEETING WILL BE ACCESSIBLE TO PERSONS WITH SPECIAL NEEDS IN COMPLIANCE WITH PERTINENT STATE AND FEDERAL LAWS UPON NOTIFICATION OF ANTICIPATED ATTENDANCE.  PERSONS WITH SPECIAL NEEDS SHOULD CONTACT JOHN P. KNIERY AT THE HEALTH FACILITIES HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD OFFICE BY TELEPHONE AT (217) 782-3516 (TTY # 800-547-0466 FOR HEARING IMPAIRED ONLY)  

